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I oppose the proposition for additional taxation. Instead, I advocate for the prudent 

allocation of existing tax revenues. Prioritizing fiscal responsibility entails directing 

funds more effectively, particularly towards initiatives that foster education and 

support law enforcement. Minimizing taxation on activities that may incentivize drug 

consumption and reducing welfare allocations for drug users would liberate resources 

for critical sectors such as education and public safety. This approach is 

straightforward and aligns with strategic fiscal management principles. 


